



We have had a great time this week in Class 2 with lots of lovely learning play going on throughout the week.

In literacy we have enjoyed learning the story of Knuffle Bunny, a toy who gets lost on the way to the shop and this helped us understand a bit more about the blue zone (feeling sad) in our Zones of Regulation time.

In maths we have begun to look at the idea of how numbers are made up, so 5 is made of 4 and 1. This is a really important concept but quite a tricky one and needs lots of practice so we will be focusing on this for a few weeks in numeracy time.

We had another really enjoyable swim on Wednesday and we all tried blowing bubbles in the water and swimming

using long legs on our fronts. Just a reminder that there will be **NO SWIMMING NEXT WEEK** as the pool is shut but we will do PE instead so please make sure you have sent in a named PE kit.

Well done everyone, you have all been amazing!

If you have any questions or worries please come and speak to me or contact the office.

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team



Our story time book this week has been

The Tiger Who Came to Tea

